
Cecelia Hartley 

From: Rebecca Webber  
Sent: Monday, November 24,20081 :34 PM 
To: Sunset 
Subject: support for commission's recommendations for TJPC and TYC 

I support the proposal to abolish TYC and TJPC and transfer their functions to a 
newly created state agency, the Texas Juvenile Justice Department. 

Thank you, 
Rebecca Webber 
Staff Attorney 
Texas RioGrande Legal Aid 
Regional Public Defender's Office 
902 East 11th Street 
Del Rio, Texas 78840 
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